
April 1, 2016 

CWFhearing@waterboards.ca.gov via Email 

Hearing Chair Tam Doduc 
Hearing Officer Felicia Marcus 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 

Re: Response to Commitments Required for Granting of the Request for Continuance 

Dear Chair Doduc and Officer Marcus: 

The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) and U.S. Department of the 
Interior, Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) Ooint Petitioners), in response to the request for a 
60-day continuance of the hearing regard ing their water rights change petition, were requested, 
"to confirm by noon on Friday, April 1, 2016 that they will be prepared to proceed without further 
delay should the 60-day continuance be granted." 

Petitioners confirm with this letter that should the 60-day continuance be granted they 
will be prepared to proceed without further delay. 

Sincerely, 

1-' 
Tripp Mizell 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the Chief Counsel 
CA Department of Water Resources 

Electronic service 

Amy Aufdembe ge 
Assistant Regional Solicitor 
Office of the Regional Solicitor 
U.S. Department of the Interior 

cc: Tom Howard, Executive Director, State Water Resources Control Board 
Michael Lauffer, Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board 
Electronic service list as provided by the State Water Resources Control Board on March 
22, 2016 

Personal service via U.S. Postal Service 
Suzanne Womack and Sheldon Moore, 

Clifton Court, l.P. , 
3619 Land Park Drive, 
Sacramento, CA 95818 
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